
 

The Nut recently celebrated one year in Maple Ridge. 
Duane Goerzen & I popped over for coffee and to chat. 
Jessica is the owner. They purchase food from 45 local 

vendors. Try it out! It’s on 109th Ave and 227 St. 

Was happy to be a part of 
the first ever Cranberry Field 
Day this August at Hopcott 
Farms on Reichenbach Road 
in Pitt Meadows. The event  
featured cranberry growers 
from across the province.  

It’s been a lively summer in Pitt Meadows-Maple 
Ridge. I have spent time visiting local businesses, 
attending community events and meeting with 
concerned constituents on a number of issues.  
You can see a few photos of these visits below.  

This month’s issue spotlights national events that 
have taken place: a special tribute on the passing of 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, and an introduction 

to the new Conservative Leader, Pierre Poilievre.  
I hope that you enjoy the content of this newsletter. 

-Marc Dalton  

Enjoyed my time at the Haney 

Block Party where  

Danielle Ryan performed with her 

band. Laura did a great job  

organizing the event — it was a 

great time and a huge turnout! 
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It is with sorrow that I pay tribute to Her late Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II. I offer condolences to His Majesty King 
Charles the III, and the entire Royal Family. 

Queen Elizabeth II was probably the most well-known 
woman in the world.  She was an inspiration to hundreds 
of millions of people, her grace, her service, her kindness, 
her leadership, her example. At ninety-six years of age, she 
has been with us for all our lives. There is a sense of loss, 
national loss, personal loss.  
 
She was not only the Queen of Britain, but she was also 
the Queen of Canada, our Queen. 
 
Queen Elizabeth exemplified service and set the standard 
for which all of us leaders should follow.  
 
On her 21st birthday, in 1947, broadcasting to the world 
from South Africa: 

"I declare before you all that my whole life whether it be 
long or short shall be devoted to your service."  
 
Queen Elizabeth II truly did live a life of service – in fact, 
she served in the British Military during World War 2 
against Nazism as a second lieutenant.  
 
On her first televised Christmas broadcast, in 1957:  
"I cannot lead you into battle. I do not give you laws or 
administer justice but I can do something else – I can give 
my heart and my devotion.” 
 
She once said, “Grief is the price we pay for love.” 
As we grieve the passing of Queen Elizabeth II, it’s because 
of our affection for her, and this sorrow is a response to 
the love she had for her subjects over many, many years 
 
“Each day is a new beginning, I know that the  
only way to live my life is to try to do what is right, to 
take the long view, to give of my best in all that the 
day brings, and to put my trust in God.” 






